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From: Kathleen Borden
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: voicing my support for
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 5:07:38 PM


I am voicing my support for HB 2269. Public health risks need to be identified and reduced. The sources of those
risks need to  pay a bigger role to reduce those harms.


 Thanks You,
 Katie Borden
 Portland, Or
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